Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Request for Extension

From: Jernigan, Hannah <hjernigan@ncdot.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 9:17 AM

To: May, Amber Cronk <amber.may@oah.nc.gov>; Rules, Oah <oah.rules@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Landi, Helen E <hlandi@ncdot.gov>; McGraw, Emily O <emcgraw@ncdot.gov>; Pittman, Ebony
<epittman@ncdoj.gov>; tjbugbee@ncoaa.net; cjustus@vwlawfirm.com; NCDOT Service Account - Rulemaking
<Rulemaking@ncdot.gov>; Boyette, Eric <jeboyette@ncdot.gov>

Subject: Request for Extension

Good morning. Due to the extent of comments submitted by the regulated public, the NCDOT requests an extended
period of review regarding the 19A NCAC 02E .0200 rules. Thank you, and please let me know if you have any questions.

Hannah D. Jernigan
APA/Rulemaking Program Manager
North Carolina Department of Transportation

hjernigan@ncdot.gov
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